
I can’t believe how quickly not only this term has gone but also the year at Belton. I will officially be return-
ing full time to Long Whatton on December 31st. Miss Scott will then be returning to Belton following her 
maternity leave. She popped in to school for two days last week to meet with both myself and the rest of the 
team. I know she is really looking forward to seeing you all after Christmas. 

I would just like to say what an absolute pleasure it has been at Belton. You have all made me feel so welcome 
and part of the Belton family. I am certainly going to miss you all and I must share what amazing children you 
all have. They are a credit to you all. 

I will finish at Belton at lunchtime on 20th December 2024. Hopefully I will be able to say goodbye on morn-
ing drop off to as many of you as possible. If I don’t get the opportunity to catch you have a lovely Christmas 
and I hope you all have a wonderful new year.  

Thank you for your support this year. 

Mrs Gray 
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Thank you to FOBS for or-

ganising Santa to come and 

visit us.  The children were 

very excited! 

Hedgehogs and Foxes have been busy 

with their performances of ‘Busy in Beth-

lehem’. We were blown away by their 

confidence. Well done all! 

We had lots of fun for ‘No 

Pencil Day’. It's amazing 

what we can achieve 

when we put down our 

pens and ignite our voices 

instead. Oracy—speaking 

We had a parents Maths morning 

where parents came in to see what 

we do in Maths. It was lovely to see 

the children so engaged in their learn-

ing. 

Badgers went to the Singing Café in Shepshed and 

sang carols with them. 


